FEDERATION INTERNATIONALE D'ESCRIME



067.2015/FP/em

Lausanne, Wednesday, 05 August 2015

To all the National Federations

Dear Mrs President, dear Mr President,

With the present letter I wish to inform you that same changes of place are planned for two competitions at the beginning of the next season 2015-2016.

This is an unfortunate consequence of the current instability of some countries.

Specifically, the 2 competitions that will be shortly reallocated are:

- Tunisi, senior world cup, men's sabre 9-11 October 2015
- Thessaloniki, junior world cup, women's epee, 17 October 2015

The FIE Sport Department is working in order to find a new host for the 2 World Cups. You will receive further information in the shortest delay.

Relying on your understanding, I take this occasion to express you my best regards,

Frédéric Pietruszka

Secretary General